Dear users:

All seems to be quiet, the 3rd day after we go live, there are several minor things I’d  like to bring to your attention:

1. Purchasing department is processing the purchase requisitions submitted from March to June, this year. Gina Bailey, Purchasing supervisor, wants everyone to know there is a back log in -processing these requisitions, please submit your purchasing requisitions early through Banner. She also wants to remind everyone that paper purchase requisitions may be submitted until July 15. After that, purchase requisitions may only be submitted on line electronically.

2. For those people still have not signed up for Self Service Banner training, please contact:

Kari Elliott, EIS Administrative Assistant at x 6917 to reserve your training space. 
You need to attend Banner training before you can login to the Banner system.

3.  For the past history of Banner Finance Go Live information, please go to:
http://www.fhda.edu/eis/eis_news
For Project EIS information, please go to:
http://www.fhda.edu/eis/
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